
From: Clanon, Paul
Sent: 2/2/2011 9:44:22 AM

Cherry, Brian K (/0=PG&E/0U=C0RP0RATE/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=BKC7)To:

Cc:
Bee:
Subject: Re: Search for Senior Gas Executive 

What will Ed do?

On Feb 2, 2011, at 9:43 AM, "Cherry, Brian K" <BKC7@pge.com> wrote:

FYI

From: A Message from Chris Johns 
Sent: Wednesday, February 02, 2011 09:34 AM 
To: Ail PG&E Mail Recipients; Aii PGE Corp Employees 
Subject: Search for Senior Gas Executive

Fellow Employees

This week PG&E will announce the launch of a global search to fill a vital new 
role we are creating within the utility’s leadership team at the senior vice 
president level.

The person selected for this new position will initially be dedicated to leading our 
efforts to address the gas operations issues we’re currently facing related to the 
San Bruno accident. The person will help us focus on gas records systems, 
operating pressure decisions, testing needs and other issues related to our 
desire to assure our customers and ourselves of the safety of our natural gas 
system.

Adding this resource to our team will deepen the gas operations talent and 
knowledge we already have within our senior ranks at a time when our highest 
priority must be on continuing to take steps to ensure the safety and integrity of 
our system. In keeping with our strong emphasis on leadership within PG&E, the 
search for candidates will focus on executives with a proven track record leading 
an operational unit at the senior level, extensive senior-level gas industry 
experience and expertise in state-of-the-art pipeline operations.
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Critically important is that this will also enable our senior operations team to 
devote more of their time and attention back to ensuring that our day-to-day gas 
and electric operations are performing at the highest level and delivering for our 
customers. Accordingly, this new senior vice president will report directly to me.

Our goal will be to bring this new team member on board as soon as possible 
once we have completed an exhaustive search for the best candidate.

I look forward to sharing more information with you in the near future

Chris
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